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Guidelines for Swimming Lessons at TMS 

(Grades II –IX) 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings!! 

We are excited to announce the commencement of swimming lessons at The Millennium School, Greater 

Noida West, from Tuesday, 14th May 2024, for Grades II-IX, for all those students who have submitted 

signed consent form to their respective class teachers. There was a slight delay in starting the swimming 

lessons as we were ensuring the availability of well qualified & trained coaches. To ensure the safety and 

enjoyment of all students participating in these lessons, we have outlined important guidelines and 

requirements for students' swimming gear and supervision during the sessions. 

During swimming lessons, students will be under the direct supervision of trained swimming instructors and 

accompanying teachers. Safety is our top priority, and our staff will closely monitor all swimming activities to 

ensure a safe and positive learning environment. 

 Swimming Gear Requirements: 

It is mandatory for every student to come prepared with the following labelled swimming gear: 
 

Girls 

Swimming costume (as provided in the image) 

 Cap to cover hair 

 Towel 

 Goggles for swimming 

 Arm Band ( Grades II & III ONLY) 

 Slippers 

 Bathrobe (optional but recommended for 
comfort) 

 All items to be labelled and to be carried in 
a small bag on the day of the session. 

 

 

 

 

Important Note: 

Please ensure that if a student 

forgets to bring any item from 

their personal swimming gear, 

they will not be allowed to attend 

the swimming lessons. This is 

important to ensure the safety and 

hygiene standards of the pool 
Boys 

Swimming costume (as provided in the image) 

 Cap to cover hair 

 Towel 

 Goggles for swimming 

 Arm Band ( Grades II & III ONLY) 

 Slippers 

 Bathrobe (optional but recommended for 
comfort) 

 All items to be labelled and to be carried in 

a small bag on the day of the session. 

 

 

 



 Dedicated Nannies for Washroom Assistance: 

We understand the importance of privacy and comfort during swimming lessons hence, dedicated nannies will 

be available to provide guidance and supervision. 

We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring that your child comes prepared for swimming lessons according 

to the outlined requirements. 

We look forward to an enriching and enjoyable swimming experience for all our students! 
 

 

Warm regards, 
 

Dr Himani Tyagi 

Principal 


